Merit Meeting

September 24, 2010
12:30 pm 
Room 318 EC
Members present:  C. Kefauver and L. Ingram (Co-Chairpersons), M. Diechler, A. Vavra, M. Koon, S. Woodburn, P. Carmichael (non-voting), V. Riley (non-voting)

The meeting was convened at 12:30 pm in room 318 EC.
Review of Appeals
· Dr. Riley noted that three appeals were received by her office following merit notifications in the spring.  She evaluated each based on the facts of the appeal and the merit procedure.

Approval of Forms

· S. Woodburn asked if there was a ruling on faculty who perform meritorious activities in a different division then they serve.

· Committee felt to assure consistency that the faculty should go through their own division chair and if it is an “other activity” then their chair could specify that their documentation could come from another individual for verification of completion.

Faculty Evaluation

· Committee members discussed the new faculty evaluation instrument and its potential impact to merit in the future.

Committee Member

· After the resignation of Mary Marlin, the committee currently is missing a member from the Liberal Arts Division.

· C. Kefauver to e-mail Liberal Arts Division Chair, Kathy Herrington, in regards to a replacement.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Ingram

Merit Committee Co-Chairperson
